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Acklin, Tim

From: Kari Grabinski <kjgmd10@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 3:59 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Nomination of the South Branch Library to be Designated as a Local Historic Landmark

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Greetings, 

I am a resident of the neighborhood surrounding the South Branch Library and am writing in support 
of the HPC approving its local historic landmark designation. I have been a resident of the 
neighborhood for just over one year and have considered this building a focal point of the community 
and a place where neighbors come together. The building retains its architectural character, which is 
reminiscent of the Prairie School style, and is associated with historically significant members of the 
La Crosse community. 

Thank you for your consideration in acknowledging the library's place in the history of La Crosse,  

Kari Grabinski 

1306 19th Street South 

La Crosse, WI 54601 

Again, this is a critical moment to stand up for the library building. Please plan to attend the HPC meeting on 
May 23 at 6:00 pm or send a letter to Tim Acklin urging him and the HPC to approve the local historic 
landmark designation.
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